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SPRING 2020 UGED BUZZ NEWSLETTER 
The Department of Undergraduate Education is excited to announce the second publication of the 
UGED Buzz Newsletter. UGED will publish a newsletter each fall and spring term to our campus 
community so everyone can hear about the exciting happenings/initiatives that are going on within 
the department. 

Please enjoy reading the Spring 2020 UGED Newsletter. 
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